
DECEMBER 9, 2005  
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                  
FOR MORE INFORMATION, CONTACT
MARK MAZZAFERRO (707) 649-5462
 
CITY SEEKS APPLICANTS FOR OPENING ON PLANNING COMMISSION
Seats open on a variety of Aging, Beautification and other commissions
 

VALLEJO – The City of Vallejo is seeking applicants for an open position on the Planning
Commission.

Former Planning Commission member Hermie Sunga was recently elected to the Vallejo City
Council, necessitating his resignation from the commission and creating the opening.

To apply for the Planning Commission, pick up an application at the City Clerk’s Office, Third
Floor, City Hall, 555 Santa Clara Street, Vallejo. Completed applications must be returned by
December 15. Any applications received after the deadline will be kept on file for one year and
considered for future appointments. Openings will also become available on a variety of other
commissions on December 31, 2005 as the terms of current commission members expire.
Commissions with openings include:
            COMMISSIONS                                                                   OPENINGS

Commission on Aging …………………………………………..   6
Architectural Heritage and Landmarks Commission

Architectural Heritage District…………………………..   1
St. Vincent’s Hill………………………………………….   1

Beautification Advisory Commission …………………………..  5
Commission on Culture and the Arts…………………………..    3
Community Development Commission

At Large ……………………………………………….....   1
Eastern City Target Area………………………………..   1

Economic Development Commission……………………….....   5
Housing and Redevelopment Commission……………………   5
Human Relations Commission …………………………………   4
Library Board……………………………………………………… 2
Mobile Home Rent Review Board

Park Owner Alternate …………………………………....  1
At-Large ……...…………………………………………..    1
At-Large Alternate………………………………………...  1

Sister City Commission ………………………………………...... 5
Greater Vallejo Recreation District ……………………………… 1

 
Any citizen interested in serving on these commissions or boards should submit an application

by December 31, 2005 to be considered. Any applications received after December 31 will be kept
on file for one year and considered for future appointments.  For questions, call the City Clerk’s
Office at (707) 648-4527.


